Town of Newington, NH
Board of Selectmen Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, October 21, 2020
Wilcox Way

Present : Selectmen Chair, Ted Connors, Selectmen Mike Marconi, Selectmen Ken
Latchaw, Sewer Commission Chair, Skip Cole, Sewer Commissioner Rick Stern, Sewer
Commissioner Tom Hazelton, Sewer Plant Manager, Denis Messier, Town Engineer,
Eric Weinrieb, Town Administrator, Martha Roy

T. Connors called the meeting to order at 10 AM.

The Selectmen and Sewer Commissioners discussed the parking along Wilcox Way and
the benefits of having slanted parking versus parallel parking,

D. Messier requested that access to the Sewer Plant be in place for their deliveries.

E. Weinrieb stated that parallel parking would be the best alternative for the road. The
board asked E. Weinrieb to develop a list of plan specs to be given to Bill Gregsak of
Gregsak engineer ring for review by Wilcox industries.

The site walk concluded at 10;50am.



